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Subject: Online Submission

28/11/2016

MRS Maeve May
4 Seddon Hill Road ST
FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE: Mod2016/0293 - 80 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

| live directly above the Harbord Diggers and as a consequence most of the noise of the drilling
comes up the hill echoing from the site. | think it may be worse here than down closer to the
site. As it is, the drilling noise drives me crazy. | cannot leave the doors open at all as it is so
bad and now that summer is here, | have to and the noise is so bad.

Allowing the working hours (excavation work especially) to continue to 6pm or on Saturdays
would be TOTALLY UNACCEPTABLE.

They are supposed not to do excavation work on Saturdays but they have done so recently. |
thought they were restricted to weekdays for drilling. It seems also that they have already
implemented the 6pm rule too.

| believe there should be no work on Saturdays at all. We need the weekend to recover from
the continued noise.

Regards
Maeve May



